
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

14th December 2020 

Literacy 
We are continuing to read the 

story of the Nativity We will also be 

reading ‘Mog’s Christmas 

Calamity’ by Judith Kerr. 

Maths  
We are looking at 

the numbers one to 

five during the last 

few weeks of nursery.  

The children will be going on a 

number hunt around the 

nursery, looking for five Santas! 

Topic 

 

This week the children will be making 

some lovely Christmas things to bring 

home! 

We will be singing lots of Christmas 

songs, and retelling the Christmas story. 

The children will also be cutting out 

pictures from toy catalogues and 

making a list for Father Christmas! 

Messages 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support over the last term, its 

not been easy, but we have all played our part in keeping safe! 

Have a wonderful Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 

 Christmas news! 
We are holding a little Christmas 

celebration on Wednesday 16th 

December. 

We are inviting the children to wear a 

festive jumper to nursery, as we will be 

playing some festive games. Please bring 

in a snack and drink in a 

named bag, as the 

children will be having a 

Christmas snack together! 


